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Full Text

The Permanent Forum is alarmed by the continuing acts of violence being
perpetrated against indigenous peoples by Member States and others. The Forum
therefore acknowledges the need for States to establish a monitoring mechanism
to address violence against indigenous peoples, including assassinations,
assassination attempts and rapes, and intimidation of indigenous peoples in their
attempts to safeguard and use their homelands and territories that transcend
national borders, including the non recognition of their membership identification
and documents and the criminalization of their related activities. Specific
attention must be paid to such actions being perpetrated by State and local
police, the military, law enforcement institutions, the judiciary and other State-
controlled institutions against indigenous peoples.
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